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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Extension of Waitlist Opening for Housing Authority of Maricopa County Project Based Rental Assistance (PBRA) 
Program 
 
The Housing Authority of Maricopa County (HAMC) is EXTENDING its acceptance of waiting list applications for 
nine (9) of its affordable properties:  Baden Homes - Tolleson, AZ; Casa Bonitas – Surprise, AZ; Flora Statler - El 
Mirage, AZ; John Hammond - Peoria, AZ; John Hollar - Tolleson, AZ; Paradise Homes - Surprise, AZ; Parkview 
Estates - Peoria, AZ;  Varney Homes - Peoria, AZ; Villa Monte Rosa - El Mirage, AZ. All nine (9) waiting lists will 
remain open until further notice.  Each property has its own separate waiting list application. 
 
Waiting List Applications must be completed using the “Applicant Login” on the property management portal.  A 
link for each property portal is located at  https://maricopahousing.org/customer-portals/  Paper applications will 
not be accepted.  If you require special assistance with the application process or you do not have internet access, 
contact the help desk.  The help desk will be available September 5, 2019, September 6, 2019 and September 9, 
2019 ONLY at 602-744-4555 from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM. 

 
The Housing Authority of Maricopa County does not discriminate on the basis of disability status in the admission 
of or access to, or treatment of or employment in its federally assisted programs and activities. 
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